
 

 

June 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Jane Eyre at Harrogate Theatre on Thursday 24th October 2019 

 

We have organized a trip to Harrogate Theatre to see the production of Jane Eyre on Thursday 24th October 

2019.  I would strongly advise students to attend as we prepare to revise Jane Eyre for the mock exams in 

January. 

 

As we are offering this trip to just Miss Fairburn’s Y10 English class there are limited places available, the 

trip is offered on a first come first served basis.  

 

The cost of the trip is £10.00, which pays for the ticket.  This is now showing on your ParentPay account 

and must be paid by 19th July 2019. 

 

The details for the trip are as follows: 

 

Date:   Thursday 24th October 2019 

 

Location:  Harrogate Theatre 

 

Time:              Meet outside theatre at 7.15 p.m (performance starts 7.30p.m).  Approximate time 

for collection outside the theatre is 10 p.m.  

 

Staff:   Miss S F Fairburn, Mrs A Parris and Mrs F Trought 

 

School trips form an important part of the curriculum offered at St Aidan's and good behaviour is 

paramount to ensure the trip is successful.  In order to participate in any trip in school, staff have to be 

confident that a student will be able to cope with the challenges that the trip presents and the Head of 

School reserves the right to withdraw a student from a trip if there is concern about any pupil’s 

participation. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Miss S F Fairburn 

Head of English 

 


